
From: Claire Milne <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Neighbourhood plan 
 

Dear good people of Totnes Town Council, 
 
I understand you are consulting on what to include in the Neighbourhood Plan. 
Thank you. 
 
It feels vital that the ATMOS project is included in the plan in a way that will enable 
you, the Council to support it so that the many people in Totnes who are so in need 
of the support services it will provide can benefit. 
 
In these increasingly testing times it is increasingly important that incredible 
initiatives like these receive the policy space and support they need to thrive. From 
what I understand so much hard work has been done to get the project thus far and 
so much local support has been shown for it. 
 
With thanks for your support and care for our town... 
 

Claire Milne 


